
Apollo Elementary PTA
Membership Meeting Agenda

7 PM, Zoom

June 1, 2022

7:00 PM: Call to Order

Presidents’ Report -  Laura Ni & Laurelle Graves

Two Grants

1. Rachel Hearn’s work approved the purchase of jackets for staff to wear during drop off
and pick up times.

2. Grant approved for LRCII

Approval of Budget

Biggest changes are in teacher allotments and grants.  We will possibly try Orange
Ruler in the spring for fun run.  We can only afford 2 events next year, one will be winter and the
other will be Multicultural night (outside).  Popcorn Friday will be back, 3-4 times a year.
Emergency prep/safety and outreach continue.  Grade LEvel allotment went from $700 to $350.
SPecial Funds is now $5000.  5th Grade graduation budget will be reduced but a committee
will be established to plan PTA organized events.  Art Docent will be back.  No Missoula next
year.  We will still have Reflections, but will only have STEM fair if we can find help with the
program.   Looking to have 2 in person bookfairs next year.  BUDGET PASSED - 6 YES, 0 NAY,
0 ABSTAIN

● New Board Members for 2022-23
● Open Positions for 2022-2023 School Year

Secretary’s Report

● Approval of Minutes from April 27, 2022

Minutes Approved

Treasurers’ Report—Erin Wang

● Vote on 2022-2023 Budget APPROVED
● Treasurer Report from April 2021

All check requests due on June 3rd, 2021.

Director & Committee Reports



● Programs – OPEN
RAH - Books given out on June 10th
Bookfair - Huge Success! Student Council raised $1,100 to purchase books for RAH.

Book fair was incredibly successful.  We will have scholastic dollars for teachers in the fall.
School Supplies - Last day to order is June 30th.

● Events – Rachel Hearn
MultiCultural Night was very well attended. 417 ice cream tickets handed out!
Yearbooks - Being  printed now.  Adjustment to include multicultural night.  They will
now be handed out at school.

● Fundraising – OPEN
We will do more passive fundraising next year (Ie toy store, restaurants)

● Communications – Laura Ni
● ISF – Michelle
● Membership – Jennifer Khumalo

332 Members
● Art – Laurelle Graves

Art Docent taken over by PTSA Council.  ISF, WISE Camps, and Issaquah Arts
Commission has stepped up to help continue the program

● Family & Community Engament (FACE) - OPEN
Kinder/Merlin Connect - 8/19/22 5-7 pm

● Outreach – Yomn Osmen
Continue with Power Packs -

● Parent Ed/Parent Wiser—Laurelle Graves
● Safety—Laurelle Graves

Buckets will be filled the week of August 15th.
● Teacher Liaison – Jen Davis
● Special Needs—Kimbie Pope

7:30 pm: Rocket Report presented by Principal Harris

Last day of school is June 17th with an early dismissal at 11:30, no lunch service. Apollo,
Clark, and Cedar Trails is offering summer school.

Regarding tragedy in TX, what is being done at Apollo? -   Dave Montalvo came and looked at
school.  We currently have 50 cameras but need more perimeter cameras.  Secretary can’t see
the front door - the vestibule doesn’t allow to see.  Getting cameras and buzzer system for the
door.

8:30     Adjourn

In Attendance:
Laurelle Graves

Laura Ni



Rachel Hearn

Kimbie Pope

Jane Harris

Nancy

Siddhi Patel

Crystal

Jennifer Khumalo

Erin Wang

Juliet

Yomn Osman


